
Giving vets a starring role

Clark staff, faculty, and students participated in a special
Veterans Day photo on Nov. 10, 2016.

The Veterans Resource Center would like to thank everyone who
participated in our Veterans Day photo on November 10. As you
can see from the image, it was a huge success. We hope to grow
this annual celebration so veterans in our community know how
much we appreciate their service. Thank you for all you do for
our veteran community.

This photo and article submitted by Kelly Jones.
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